Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District School Administrative Unit #63

192 Forest Road Lyndeborough, NH 03082 603-654-8088

Bryan K. Lane Superintendent of Schools Betty Moore, M.Ed.
Director of Student Support Services

Lise Tucker
Business Administrator

Student Support Services Report December 13, 2016

December has been a very busy month for special education staff. Multiple students from Lyndeborough Central School, Florence Rideout Elementary School, Pine Hill Waldorf School and WLC Middle School have been referred to the special education department for evaluation and are in various stages of the process. Our school psychologist, special educators, speech/language pathologists and occupational therapist continue to successfully complete evaluations within the 45-day timeline required for NHDOE compliance.

Our preschool program continues to grow as we welcomed several new students who transitioned from early intervention programs upon their third birthdates; or were referred by their pediatricians, evaluated by our staff and identified as educationally disabled.

I have had the pleasure of monitoring the progress of our Out-of-District students this month at team meetings at Milford Middle and High School, Lighthouse School and Gate City Charter School for the Arts. IEP and progress meetings for our students at Mascenic High School, The May Institute and RSEC Academy are scheduled for December and January.

I will be attending a Catastrophic Aid workshop at the NHDOE on February 23rd. The workshop will provide updates on application procedures and allowable expenses.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Moore
Director of Student Support Services